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Comments: I am writing to you in support of the Golden Peak Expansion project. There are several reasons I

believe this would be a great project for SSCV, Vail Resorts and the Vail Community. 

 

First off this project will benefit the kids that train and compete for Ski and Snowboard Club Vail. This new

training area will give the kids a safe environment with the ample room for them to hone their skills in their winter

sport. The kids that train at Vail come here to have the access to our outstanding Golden Peak training area. This

give the kids the ability to get more training in then other areas of the country. With the additional snow making

and higher elevation this will give them a longer training season and an advantage against their competitors

across the country. 

 

This expansion will benefit the community and Vail Resorts by giving the SSCV athletes an area to train away

from the general skiing public. This makes it safer for the general public and our kids. 

 

The expansion will also help the community by attracting teams from across the globe to train here in Vail.

Bringing in additional revenue to our local business owners. As well as attracting teams to train here it will also let

Vail host additional competitions which will help with tourism and exposure of Vail to other people from around

the world. 

 

Thank you for listening. - Debbie

 

 


